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Hi

As someone who lives on edge of Fingal -  in Balgriffin and also, directly
under the current flights to/from airport, I object in the strongest way to any flights from
11PM to 7AM.

I currently cannot keep my patio door open when I’m watching TV as if plane passes
overhead I cannot hear the TV.

Current situation is intolerable and, at least we mostly get a break overnight, apart from a
few planes.

Please note my objection

Tom Fingleton




